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My name is Tristan Kimball and I'm a fourth year Psychology student here at the University of 

Guelph. I'm also the recipient of the Janet Wardlaw Memorial Scholarship.  

I would like to start by thanking my university, the College of Social and Applied Human 

Sciences, and the donors of the Janet Wardlaw Memorial Scholarship for this prestigious award.  

This is one of those moments where you come to see the fruits of your labor realized and it is 

truly a gratifying and validating experience. The impact of receiving this award is far greater 

than I could have imagined.  

This award has validated and reaffirmed the value of my hard work throughout my 

undergraduate degree. Volunteering and being a student leader are things I value so highly in 

my life and in and of themselves they are rewarding, but receiving recognition for something 

that I love to do is the greatest prize that anyone can receive.  

I hope to continue to make the donors of this award, my college, and my university proud in the 

future. Thank you very much. 

 

 


